I would like to thank everyone who was present at the BAJS AGM and my Farewell Reception on Friday 08 September 2017 for all their good wishes (plus those I received electronically from people who were not able to attend). The lovely Radley handbag & accessory pouch will remind me of BAJS every time I use it.

When thinking of BAJS it will always conjure up fond memories of my work with its members and events over the years, and of all the good friends I have made.

It will definitely seem strange to be' stepping back' after almost 28 years, but I am confident that it will continue to flourish in the capable hands of the new Executive Secretary (Mara Patessio) and the BAJS council.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Retirement brings with it a busy schedule of travel / gardening / catching up on house related and personal projects, plus spending more time with my lovely grandson, but I do hope to keep in touch with the Association.  You can't get rid of me that easily!!

Thank you again for all your good wishes.
best 
Lynn


